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Tuesday, 15 November 2011 

 

INAUGURAL NZCF TRI-CORPS FINAL PARADE 2011 
 
Dear Parents, Friends and Supporters, 
 
The Officers and Cadets of No. 41 (City of Porirua) Squadron, Air Training Corps request 
the pleasure of your company at the Inaugural Porirua NZCF Tri-Corps Final Parade and 
Awards Ceremony of 2011. 
 
This will take place at 1200hrs Saturday the 3rd of December at the Ngatitoa Hall, Ngatitoa 
Domain, Pascoe Avenue, Mana, Porirua. 
  
All guests are requested to be present by 1200 hours.  
 
Parents who are serving NZ Defence Force are invited to wear uniform and medals. 
 
Refreshments will be held afterwards. 
 
Please RSVP to Chris Asbery (chris_asbery@hotmail.com or 04 234-6994) by Monday the 
28th of November 2011. 
 
Yours faithfully  

 
T. G. Will  
Flight Lieutenant, NZCF  
Cadet Unit Commander  
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